
November 5, 2012 

 

Over, please... 

Apply Now! 2013 CTA Scholarship Applications Are Available  
 

CTA has recently announced that applications are now being accepted for 2012 scholarships for members and their 
children. There are three categories of scholarships. 

1. CTA Scholarships for Members - Up to five $3,000 scholarships will be awarded. 

2. CTA Scholarships for Dependent Children (includes one D. A. Weber Scholarship for students attending con-
tinuation and alternative education high schools that plan to continue their education in a higher education institu-
tion) - Up to thirty-four $5,000 scholarships will be awarded.  

3. L. Gordon Bittle Memorial Scholarship - Up to three  $3,000 scholarships will be awarded to Student CTA (SCTA) 
members. 

4. Del A. Weber Scholarship—Up to one $5,000 scholarship for a dependent child attending continuation high 
school or an alternative education program. 

Each scholarship requires a separate application, letters of recommendation and verification of membership. Appli-
cants must request President Julian De La Torre sign each application prior to submission. In order to be eli-
gible for consideration, all forms must be postmarked by Friday, February 8. Applications and additional information 
are available at montebelloteachers.org or cta.org/scholarships. 

Revenue & Expense  
Open Hearing Is Tuesday November 27 

 

Revenue and Expense Committee Chairperson Lorraine Rich-
ards (MHS) will conduct the Revenue and Expense Open 
Hearing Tuesday, November 27 at 3:30 p.m. The hearing will 
take place at the Council meeting at the Montebello Teachers 
Association Conference Center.  
 
The Revenue and Expense Committee regularly monitors the 
District’s fiscal condition. Issues brought up at the hearing will 
be referred to the committee.  

CTA Offers Conferences 
The Montebello Teachers Association 
will offer 6 scholarships for up to $500 
to attend one of the conferences listed 
above. Information regarding each con-
ference is on montebelloteachers.org. 
If you are a member of the Montebello 
Teachers Association and wish to ap-
ply for a scholarship email your intent 
to Montebello_teachers@earthlink.net. 
Include your name, site, and contact 
telephone number no later than Friday, 
November 30. 
The conferences are: 
GLBT Conference January 11-13 in 
Palm Springs 
Equity and Human Rights Conference 
March 1-3 in Burlingame 
Good Teaching Conference 
March 22-24 in Los Angeles 
Information regarding each conference 
is available at cta.org/conferences. 

Tuesday Is Election Day! Let’s All Vote 
Workers from all over California have 
been working tirelessly through the 
month of October and now November 
for Yes on Proposition 30. Without 
the passage of the Governor’s fund-
ing initiative, the Montebello Unified 
School District stands to lose $13.4 
million this year and every year there 
after.  
Proposition 32 will severely diminish 
workers rights now and in the future. 

 



 
 

Montebello Teachers Association  
CTA State Council Representative Run Off 

November 13‐27, 2012 
OFFICIAL BALLOT 

(Names are listed in order of the 2012‐13 CTA Alphabet) 
 
 
CTA State Council Representative 
Alma Orta 

……………………………………………………………………………

Guillermo Sandoval  ……………………………………………………………………………
 

   
 

   
     
 
 
 
 
 




